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2nd May 2023 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to offer the Year 3 children the opportunity to take part in an outdoor and adventurous 
activity day on Tuesday 6th June 2023 at the Shuttleworth Estate, Old Warden. This event has been 
extremely successful in previous years and we have once again asked staff from Bedford College Outdoor 
and Adventure Sport faculty, based at Shuttleworth College to lead the activities.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to experience a range of activities which could include boating, 
orienteering, team building or problem solving. We see this opportunity for the children to learn some new 
skills, develop their self esteem, experience some new activities, develop their co-operation skills and have 
fun! We are sure you will agree that this is a fantastic opportunity for the children. 
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform on this day and should ideally wear tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers.  They will also need a raincoat or waterproof jacket and a change of clothing, including underwear 
and shoes as they will get wet!! The children should also bring a towel with them, all carried in a small 
backpack. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch and drink (not fizzy) which should be in a labelled plastic bag and 
bottle that can be thrown away. Additional drinks for the day should also be included (not fizzy). If your 
child receives free school meals, you may book a packed lunch on the attached form; please provide them 
with a drink and any additional snacks.  Pick up time will be as normal at 3.30pm that day. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £36 (£18.00 if in receipt of free school meals), with a deposit of £11.00 (£6 if in 
receipt of free school meals), to be paid by Friday 5th May 2023. We ask that the remainder be paid, via 
instalments, on ParentPay by Friday 2nd June 2023. If sufficient funds are not received this trip will not be 
able to go ahead. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if payment is an issue. 
 
Please complete the permission form below by Friday, 5th May 2023.  There will be an additional 
permission slip that will be sent out closer to the event. If you have any concerns or enquiries, please see 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
https://forms.gle/5X3yRBh5t9Zt9YvM6 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H. L. Cooke 
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